Petition

To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of the Parliament of Western
Australia in Parliament assembled.

We the undersigned consider the existing strategy for a single multi-purpose stadium to be unsuitable to the
needs of the sporting codes which require a rectangular playing surface and therefore unsuitable to codes of
football other than Australian Rules Football. We do not feel that the proposed multi-purpose stadium will
provide suitable viewing or atmosphere, a dedicated rectangular stadium would be far more sustainable.

Now we ask the Legislative Assembly to reinstate the requirement of a dedicated rectangular stadium to the
proposal for upgrade to major stadia in our state. This should include, but not be limited to,

e Implement the design and construction of a rectangular stadium as part of the current proposed
upgrade to major stadia in our state with the capacity of 30000 to 35000 spectators, at the site of
the existing Subiaco Oval or another appropriate site.

e Allocating the 25 million Australian Dollars previously promised by the Western Australian State
Labor government, as funding to establish the possible upgrade of existing rectangular stadia; for
the requirements of sporting codes in need of these facilities.

e Include all sporting codes and organisations, which would benefit, in any discussions pertaining to
the design and implementation of a rectangular stadium in Perth.
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